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Memo # U2021-020 
1 Dec 2020 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : Online Classes from January to May 2021 
 
 
As decided during a recent President’s Council meeting, the Basic Education, the Loyola 
Schools, and the Professional Schools will continue to hold online classes from January 
to May 2021 in view of mitigating the spread of the COVID-19 virus. This decision 
came after a careful consideration of the national and international health situation as 
well as the prevailing government health guidelines.  
 
In view of this, I have asked the Vice Presidents of the academic units to make the 
appropriate arrangements and announcements in their respective clusters concerning the 
details of online classes for the rest of School Year 2020-2021.  
 
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 


